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MTS may shake-up the schedule, but Trolley Dances will shake it up on the Trolley and bus with 
choreographed dances over two weekends – September 26-27 and October 3-4. More than 50 
local dancers will participate in Trolley Dances – dance routines taking place on the bus and 
Trolley and at transit centers. The performance will begin at the County Waterfront Park and 
shimmy its way to Balboa Park via Rapid 215 in celebration of the Balboa Park Centennial. Be on 
the lookout for fun surprises in between!

Guided tour times are set for 10am, 10:45am, 11:30am, 12:15pm, 1pm and 1:45pm.

Last year’s event attracted more than 3,000 patrons, with many more enjoying the dance by 
simply walking by!

For more information, visit: SanDiegoDanceTheater.org 
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